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RE: FY 2025 Transportation Alternatives Set-Aside Program Call for Applications 

The Alabama Department of Transportation (ALDOT) is soliciting applications for the 

Transportation Alternatives Set-Aside Program (TAP) for FY 2025. 

All applications must be submitted electronically no later than 5:00 pm on May 31, 2024. 

New this year, applications should be sent in through https://aldot.submittable.com/submit. 

Please refer to the FY 2025 Transportation Alternative Set-Aside Guidelines and the FY 
2025 Transportation Alternative Set-Aside Application for details about the program and the 
application submittal process. The guidelines and the application can both be found on the 
ALDOT website, https://www.dot.state.al.us/programs/TAP.html. 

The current deadline for application submittals and the subsequent announcement of 

project selections will allow sponsors to receive a notice of award before the start of the 
upcoming fiscal year. This will allow sponsors an opportunity to program the required 
matching funds into their upcoming fiscal year's operating budgets. 

If you should have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact this office at 
334-242-6020 or your ALDOT Area Local Transportation Engineer.

https://aldot.submittable.com/submit

